
Week of December 12 - December 16, 2022
Community Memo

Upcoming Dates:

Dec. 20 - Cozy or Plaid Day
Dec. 22 - Pajama Day and Last Day of School for 2022
Dec. 23 - Jan 6 - Winter Break
Jan. 9 - First Day Back to School

Scent Free Zone

Please note that we are a Scent Free Zone.  Due to life threatening allergies we ask that our staff, students,
and community members refrain from wearing any scented products, including hand sanitizers when entering
our building.

Kiss N’ Ride

A friendly reminder that our parking lot is for staff only. For the safety of our students and families we ask that
you use our Kiss ‘N Ride loop for drop off and pick up. We kindly ask that families do not walk through our
parking lot as we have a very busy Kiss ‘N Ride.
Our staff members are doing their best to keep the Kiss ‘N Ride moving smoothly. Please note that the drop off
zone is between the two orange pylons in front of the kindergarten gated area. To use the Kiss ‘N Ride
students must be able to get themselves out of their vehicles independently. We would like to thank all of our
families for their support.

Night of Hope -Thank you!

Thank you to our SCC members and volunteers for organizing our Third Annual Night of Hope.  It was great to
see so many families spending time together as a school community.  Special thanks also to Eggsmart for
providing hot chocolate.

Intramurals/Extracurriculars

Our Junior Girls competed in the top 24 Volleyball tournament and won.  When they moved on to the Sweet
Sixteen tournament they won two out of four games.  What an amazing season!

Intermediate basketball tryouts have been happening this week.  Our Thursday tryout was postponed due to
inclement weather.

On Monday December 2022, our Intermediate Co-ed Volleyball team will be playing in the All-Star tournament.
We wish them the best of luck.

School Holidays begin on Friday, December 23rd

Just a reminder that there is no school next Friday, as that day is the beginning of our Winter Break.  We hope
you all have a restful holiday and have the opportunity to spend time with friends and family.  We look forward
to seeing students back in class on Monday, January 9th.


